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Dear Mr Calen,

His Holiness Pope Francis has received your letter informing him of
the sixtieth anniversary of English Martyrs’ Catholic School next year, and
he has asked me to reply in his name. He appreciates the sentiments which
prompted you to write to him.

With the assurance of his prayers for you and the entire school
community, the Holy Father willingly imparts his blessing as a pledge of
joy and peace in our Lord Jesus Christ.

With my own prayerful good wishes, I am

Yours sincerely,

280, G

Monsignor Roberto Cémpisi
Assessor

Mr Matthew Calen

Principal

English Martyrs’ Catholic School
Anstey Lane
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